
 
 

 

Photo and Video Release 

        

 

 

 

Abacus School of Austin and local Austin reporters often capture photographs and/or videos of 

the students interacting in their classrooms and at events sponsored by Abacus.  We would like 

your permission to use these photos and/or videos to be posted inside of the school, in our 

monthly parent newsletter and on the school website. We e-mail the newsletter to all of our 

parents/guardians and make copies of the newsletter, which may be given to prospective parents 

while touring the school. Below is a photo and video release form.  Please indicate whether or 

not your child may be included the described formats.  

 

Please indicate permission with Y (yes) or N (no) for each of the below: 

 

_____ I grant permission for my child’s photograph to be published in the Abacus School of 

Austin Parent Newsletter. 

 

_____ I grant permission for my child’s photograph to be published on Abacus School of 

Austin’s website.  

 

_____ I grant permission for my child’s photograph to be published on Abacus School of 

Austin’s Social Media pages (Facebook/Twitter/Instagram) 

 

_____ I grant permission for my child to be included in photos posted inside the classroom 

and school. 

 

 

 

Child’s Name:  _________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian’s Signature:  __________________________________ 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please see a member of management. 

 

  

 


